
VIA EMAIL 

From: Centrālais pasts DVI  
Date: 31 October 2017 
To: Goran Marby, Jean-Jacques Sahel 

Information Regarding GDPR and The Domain Name System 

Dear colleagues, 

The Data State Inspectorate of Latvia (hereinafter – the Inspectorate) has received an 
e-mail of 13th September, 2017 (Reference No.7-4.3/413-S) regarding General Data 
Protection Regulation and the Domain Name System. 

The Inspectorate is pleased to acknowledge steps being taken to ensure the 
WHOIS directory’s compliance with the General Data Protection Regulation. The 
Inspectorate encourages and supports actions taken to ensure the application of personal 
data protection principles (set in Directive 95/46/EC Article 6 and also in the General Data 
Protection Regulation Article 5) in particular application of data protection principles 
mentioned in General Data Protection Regulation Article 5 (1) b) (purpose limitation), c) 
(data minimisation) and d) (accuracy).  

The Inspectorate is grateful for information provided and would like to express the 
gratitude for your kind cooperation and to convey the best wishes for every success in your 
further work! 

Best regards, 

Data State Inspectorate of Latvia 
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